
 

 

What is the Family Friendly Working Hours Initiative? 

The family friendly working hours initiative is designed to support family friendly workplaces in 

Australia. Today we are seeing working hours constantly expanded, more and more people and 

business owners working on weekends, after hours and on public holidays in order to catch up or get 

ahead. The family friendly working hours initiative was created to support businesses who care 

about their employee’s family time and support family friendly working hours. 

 

What are the benefits of Family Friendly Working Hours? 

• De-creased stress levels; leading to happier and healthier lifestyles 

• More time with your children, partner, family or friends 

• De-creases in domestic arguments and violence reported  

• A higher quality of work from less stressed employees 

 

How can I join the Family Friendly Working Hours Initiative? 

Just head over to our website https://familyfriendlyworking.zone and register your workplace for 

the initiative.  

 

We work with a company that is a member of the Family Friendly Working Hours Initiative. What 

does this mean for me? 

1. A higher quality of work from less stressed workers 

2. A much higher chance of a friendly interaction from happier workers 

3. Limited access to after hours facilities, or emergency only support systems 

4. The pride of supporting a business that supports its employees and their families. 

https://familyfriendlyworking.zone/

